
TO:     Mayor and City Council 

FROM:    Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:    Proposal for Striping – Johnson Seal Coating 

MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, May 6, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City of Cannon Falls has historically performed striping of public streets, 
parking lots, curbs, and handicap stalls every two to three years to maintain 
safety and compliance with accessibility standards. Johnson Seal Coating has been 
the City’s trusted contractor for over 20 years, consistently providing reliable and 
quality service. 

As part of the regular maintenance cycle, it is time to undertake citywide striping 
operations. Johnson Seal Coating has submitted a proposal to perform the 
following services: 

• Stripe all City parking lots 
• Stripe all City streets that have previously been striped 
• Stripe and paint all curbs as done in previous cycles 
• Paint all handicap parking stalls 

The proposed total cost for completing this work is $11,500. 
 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to move forward with Johnson Seal 
Coating for striping services as outlined above in the amount of $11,500. 

 




